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Some of our members came together to sing "Tong-il" as part of the Choral Project being organised by 

the International FFWPU, for the reunification of Korean Peninsula. It was filmed outside the London 

City Hall (seen on the right), with Tower Bridge, the famous UK landmark as the backdrop. 

 

A photo from the shoot 

 

 
 


